
Joint Communique #3 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

October 13 & 14, 2022 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on October 13 & 14, 2022. The team members 
addressed: 

 
Completed a MOU for a PGS job description 
Completed a MOU for Instructional Assistants in Special Education 
Completed a TA for the reorganization of Article 12 - Vacation 
The team discussed the 2023/2024 and 2024/2025 work calendars – employee work days will 
not be impacted 
Started discussions on two demand to bargain requests 
Started discussions on Article III - Organizational Rights 
 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
November 9, 2022. 
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